
Hello Room Two Families, 

 Thank you all for a wonderful and productive round of 

Parent Teach Conferences!  

 Your children are getting more confident in our 

classroom every day. You can help their eagerness to work by 

continuing to show tadpole pictures at home and prompting 

conversations with phrases like: 
•  “How did you do this work? I’m so curious!” 

• “What do you think about this?” 
• “How does this make you feel?” 

  
 This month we will be exploring grinding spices so 

please look out for a sign-up sheet outside of the 

classroom for volunteer opportunities!  

Important Dates 

NOVEMBER 3-17  

Food Drive Collection 
 

NOVEMBER 11  

School Closed-Veteran’s Day 

 

NOVEMBER 18  

Spirit Day—Western Dress-up Day 

 

 NOVEMBER 23-25  

School Closed 

Thanksgiving Break 
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Contact Information 

Maxine James 

maxine@montessoriacademyidaho.com 

 

Office:  208-344-0004 

Web: Montessoriacademyparkcenter.com 

Quote of the Month 

 “The education of a small child, 

therefore, does not aim at preparing 

him for school, but for life.” 

UNITS OF STUDY 

• The Continent of Europe 

• Parts of a Turkey and Feather 

• Spice Grinding 

• George Frideric Handel 

• Pablo Picasso 

 


